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he Hungarian movement held a public event in 
memory of True Father’s 2nd anniversary of his 
Universal Seong Hwa. Last year we had a 

similar event, so felt it is a good to continue and 
establish a tradition. FFWPU and UPF in collaboration 
organized and carried out the event. Ambassadors for 
Peace, members of Family Federation, friends and 
guests attended the event. 

Prof. Erno Lazarovits' shared his testimony about his 
experiences with True Father and another 
Ambassadors for Peace was reading the "Crown of 
Glory". Some part of the musical performances was 
provided by the NGO of one Ambassador for Peace. 
Our 2nd Generation children were singing the CIG 
anthem in the beginning. We were sharing 
testimonies from members how they experienced 
True Father.  A 12 minutes video was shown with 

Hungarian subtitles introducing True Parents’ 
activities in the USA and their efforts for uniting the 
religious fields for the sake of World Peace. Than I 
was reading True Mother’s speech from August 12, 
given at the World Peace Centre.  

The feedbacks we received from the event were very 
positive. The Ambassadors for Peace liked the 
content and guests were impressed about our second 
generation.  Especially the movie and the testimonies 
about Father's life during his imprisonment and his 
poem touched the heart of many!! 

We hope that through this small offering we could 
bring some comfort and hope to Heavenly Parent and 
to the True Parents of HEH as well. 

Tibor Krebsz, National Leader for Hungary
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